[bookmark: _GoBack]From,
Steve. N. Taylor,
General Manager,
Hi-tech Ltd,
4001 Rock Avenue,
Herndon, MD 22077
21.02. 2012
To,
Annie Hinton,
Chief Manager,
Futuretech Pvt. Ltd
11, Sky Street,
Thorsby, AL 35156
Subject: Letter of recommendation
Dear Mrs. Hinton,
I am happy to recommend you the high-quality services of All Networks Internet Service Provider. The clients get a 24-hour service. The prices are also very reasonable compared to other providers in the market.
The reputation of the services of All Networks Internet Service Provider has grown to be quite high. There was hardly any complaint from the customers. The network has never been interrupted because of technical reasons.
I strongly recommend the All Networks Internet Service Provider for your office and personal use.
Yours Sincerely,
Steve Taylor

